
On July 15, 2014 the Village Board voted to raise the water rates.  The Village is trying to secure a matching 

funds grant from USDA/RD for the replacement of the water mains in the business district. The business district 

is located on Maple Avenue in front of Carey’s grocery and the Library.  These water mains are the oldest in the 

Village and replacing them will help address the problem of intermittent rusty water in the Village.  Please see 

the chart below to see the current and new rates.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the 

Village Office at 585-384-5252. 

  Current Rates      New Rates 

Effective Oct 2009 

Bi-Annual Billing 

Village 

0-16,000 (min base amount) $76 

16,001-40,000   4.66/1000 gal 

40,001-200,000   4.31/1000 gal 

200,001-   3.90/1000 gal 

 

Permissive Service Area 

0-16,000 (min base amount) $85.50 

16,001-40,000   4.80/1000 gal 

40,001-200,000   4.32/1000 gal 

200,001-   3.78/1000 gal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Effective July 16, 2014 

Bi-Annual Billing 

Village 

0-16,000 (min base amount) $96 

16,001-40,000   5.00/1000 gal 

40,001-200,000   4.50/1000 gal 

200,001-   4.00/1000 gal 

 

Permissive Service Area 

0-16,000 (min base amount) $106.00 

16,001-40,000   5.00/1000 gal 

40,001-200,000   4.50/1000 gal 

200,001-   4.00/1000 gal 

 

 


